
 

 

Grade 3 and 4 Knocked it for 6 at Camp Coonawarra 

Our middle school students have been camping at Coonawarra on the Dargo Road this week. It was a privilege to be 

able to attend. The students were brave and supportive. It is a big thing for a 9 or 10 yr old to leave their family and take 

on some really challenging activities. A big thank you to Jess, Jade, Kerry, Bec and Sam for their work in organising the 

camp. I am very proud of everyone involved. 

Ryleigh Directs the crew on the Team Building course. 
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Excursions and Events Coming up this Term 
 
 
 

JUNE 
5th - Prep, Grade 1 and 2 Puppet Show  
9th - Pupil Free day – No school for students  
12th - Queens Birthday – No School 
14th - Maths Olympiad 
23rd – Prep. Grade 1&2 – BSC Concert 
26th - The Vicki Keys End of Term assembly  
28th - Mid-Year Reports go home.  
 

TERM 1:  Feb 1st – March 
31st 

TERM 2:  (Tues) 18th 
April – 30th June 

TERM 3: 17th July – 22nd 
September 

TERM 4 – 9th  October – 
22nd December 

PFA Buddy Bench – Luke is busy getting the area in 

front of the prep grade ready for our new buddy 

bench. The PFA have bought a bench where any child 

can sit – when you sit in the bench it signals to other 

children that you would like someone to play with ! 



Miranda and Charli receive some paddling instruction before heading out in their canoe. 

 

Not a bad spot for a bit of paddling. 

 

 

Left – The Flying Fox 

was amazing. Zooming 

over the trees and the 

lake to land on the 

other side. This is the 

third longest flying fox 

in the state – and by far 

the most beautiful. 



The Climbing Wall was intimidating – but we were up for it!!! 

 

Cooking damper in the fire out in the bush with the old landcruiser in the background – Aussie, Aussie, Aussie 

 

Mrs Brunswick and her awesome hut building team 

 



 

Winter Sports – Thursday June 1st at The Vill. 

We played T Ball, soccer, Footy and Netball against the other schools in the area. What a fantastic day! Thanks to 

everyone who helped and a special word of thanks to the canteen team of Bec, Liz and Ian who supplied snacks non 

stop for four hours! 

 

 



 

 
Top – The footy lads  and below Luke gives the girls soccer team some words of inspiration. 



 

Reconciliation Week Activities 

We have postponed our Reconciliation week activities because our order of Koori Kid gear has not yet arrived 

due to an overwhelming demand. We are planning to hold our Reconciliation Assembly on Tuesday June 13th 

with activities in classes during the week. Our apologies for this. 

 

 

During our hut building 

and bush tucker session 

we found a couple of ladies 

who had been lost in the 

bush and surviving on their 

own for 4 months. At first 

glance they look a lot like 

Jess and Kerry!!! 


